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December 2, 2008
Via Overnight and Email

Ms. Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Director
Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

RE:  Notice of Merger by Global Crossing North American Networks, Inc. and Budget
Call Long Distance, Inc.
Docket No. 08-00191

Dear Ms. Dillon:

Enclosed please find the original and four (4) copies of this letter submitted on behalf of
Global Crossing Telecommunications Inc., North American Networks, Inc. and Budget Call
Long Distance, Inc. This filing is to notify the Regulatory Authority that the proposed
transactions as described in the notice filed October 3, 2008 will NOT take place. It is

requested that the docket be closed and no action taken.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this cover letter
and returning it to me in the self-addressed stamped envelope.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing may be directed to me at 407-740-3004 or
via email to rnorton@tminc.com.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Robin Norton
Consultant to Global Crossings North American Networks, Inc.

RN/irg

cc: R. Edward Price - Global Crossings
file:  Global Crossings - TN
tms:  TNi0801d
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